
November 3, 2000

Mr. Mark Stone

Federal Communications Commission

445 Twelfth Street S.W., Room 6-C365

Washington, D.C. 20554

Mr. Stone:

Enclosed is the electronic version (CD) of a resubmission of Southwestern Bell Telephone Company (SWBT) September performance measurement data filed on October 20, 2000.  This file will also be sent to you electronically and was posted on our web site on October 31, 2000.

The performance measurement report filed on October 20, 2000 for SWBT was prepared  using raw data files instead of the normal source data because the normal source data was not received in time to process the report.  Subsequent to filing, SWBT performed a more detailed review of the report and has determined that the raw data files it used were corrupted.  A bug in the coding caused some measures to be skipped and some numbers to be doubled which, in turn, caused other errors to occur.  The data in the attached file has been corrected using the normal source data.

Additionally, for the months of August and September, SWBT recast ASI data to show a separate column for ASI results.   

Please call me if you have questions regarding this restatement.

Sincerely,

Chris Jines

Attachment

CC:  Anthony Dale

        Whitey Thayer

         Frank Hopwood  


